BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

	In the Matter of Penalty Assessment Against GENIE SERVICE COMPANY, Inc. in the Amount of $1,400

	DOCKET NO. TE-061753
COMMISSION STAFF’S RESPONSE TO GENIE SERVICE COMPANY’S APPLICATION FOR MITIGATION


1 Pursuant to WAC 480-07-370(1)(c), staff of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Staff) submits this response to Genie Service Company, Inc.’s Application for Mitigation and Request for Hearing.
2 On December 11, 2006, Genie Service Company, Inc. (Genie) submitted an application for mitigation, admitting the violations and asking that the penalty be reduced because of the “circumstances under which the penalty occurred.”
  Genie also requested a hearing on the issue of mitigation.

3 Genie has not provided sufficient information for Staff to submit a substantive response to the application for mitigation.  Staff will appear at a hearing on this matter and will respond then to any additional information the company provides in support of mitigation.
DATED this 27th day of December, 2006.
Respectfully submitted, 
ROB MCKENNA 

Attorney General

_____________________________________

Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski
Assistant Attorney General

Counsel for Washington Utilities

and Transportation Commission
� See Genie Service Company, Inc.’s Application for Mitigation of Penalties, filed 12-11-06.
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